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DATES TO REMEMBER 

June 3 
PSSD Traditional Pow Wow  

June 4 
Booster Juice – Healthy Hunger  

June 5 
Grades 5/6 Track Day 

June 5 
Director Visit - AM 

June 6 
Grades 3/4 Track Day 

June 6 
Kindergarten Orientation Sessions  

June 9 
SRC Canadian Colors Spirit Day 

June 9 
SCC Meeting – 5pm 

June 11 
Grades 1/2 Track Day 

June 17 
Deadline to Return ÉWES Library Books 

June 19 
Hoop Dancer Performance 

June 20 
ÉWES Family Picnic (12pm-12:45pm) 

June 20 
SRC Beach & Bubbles Spirit Day 

June 21 
National Indigenous Peoples Day 

June 23 
Kindergarten A Class Celebration -1pm 

June 24 
Kindergarten B Class Celebration – 1pm 

June 26 
ÉWES School Year End Assembly  

June 26 
Last Day of Classes – Edsby Progress Reports 

Published 

August 28 
“Come-and-Go” Welcome Back to School/Meet 

the Staff Event from 5-6:30pm 

September 2 
First Day of Classes for Students 2025-26 

 

Dear ÉWES Families, 
 
June is such a bittersweet time for us all of us. While 
we are all excited for the upcoming month, the buzz of 
track days, field trips, warm weather, evening ball and 
soccer games, bike rides and summer planning, we 
also experience the feelings that come along with 
saying farewell for the summer, to colleagues retiring, 
to students/peers moving, and to another grade/year 
behind us.  We will take time this month to embrace all 
the opportunities we get to be together and to 
celebrate our learning, friendships and growth and 
accomplishments!! 
 
This is also a great time to thank all of our volunteers, 
our facility workers and caretakers who will continue 
to care for our building all summer, to our staff of 
Teachers, EAs, LSTS, Counsellor, and Admin Assistants 
who have given their all to make our school great and 
of course, to our Families and Students who are the 
reason we are all connected and a school family- we 
are so grateful and thankful for everything that each of 
you has brought to make our year special!! 
 
We wish you all a safe and happy summer with your 
families and look forward to seeing you again at the 
end of August for our annual Meet the Staff BBQ 
hosted by our amazing SCC.  
 
Yours in Learning, 
Mrs. Lockinger & Mrs. Olson 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Lost and Found items will be on display in the front lobby of the 
school during June.  Please feel free to come by and collect your child’s 
belongings before summer vacation! ALL ITEMS will be located on the 
table in the lobby, if you do not see something you are missing, it is 
not in our lost and found.All unclaimed items will be donated on the 
last day of school. 

 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“This is a day for all Canadians to recognize and celebrate the unique heritage, diverse cultures and 
outstanding contributions of First Nations, Inuit and Métis peoples. The Canadian Constitution recognizes 
these three groups as Aboriginal peoples, also known as Indigenous peoples. Although these groups 
share many similarities, they each have their own distinct heritage, language, cultural practices, and 
spiritual beliefs.” 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

National Indigenous 
Peoples Day 

June 21st 

In our continuous efforts to bring awareness to this important day, 
this year, we welcome Hoop Dancer, Lawrence Roy, sharing his 
gifts in a special presentation for students and staff.   

https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100013791/1535470872302
https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100014187/1534785248701
https://www.rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca/eng/1100100014427/1535467913043


 
  

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/
wes/home/faqs/school-

supply-lists/ 

https://www.spir
itsd.ca/files/docs
/2025-2026-
School-Year-

Calendar.pdf 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

École Warman Elementary School Healthy Hunger Information 
Healthy Hunger is Back!! École Warman Elementary will once again be offering hot lunches through the Healthy Hunger 

program for the 2024-2025 school year. Proceeds will be going toward the school enhancement fundraising initiatives. 
 

Healthy Hunger Lunch ordering is offered to all staff and students from K-Grade 7.  Please note however, that for 

kindergarten classes, Healthy Hunger will alternate between Kindergarten A and B Days.  Please only order for 

kindergarten students on their attending day – double check your calendars! 
 

Schedule: 

June 4th – Booster Juice – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-7.  
 

If you already have an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website (www.healthyhunger.ca) and log into your 
account.  At the end of the school year Healthy Hunger always erases your child(ren) from your account so you will be 
prompted to add your child(ren) and which grade/teacher they are with for this school year.  Please ensure that you select 
the city/town as Warman and the school as École Warman Elementary School.  Once you have added your child(ren) you 
are then able to place your order.  If you are new and have not created an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger 
website, and click the green Learn More button under Parents and then sign up for a free account.  

• Once you are into your account you will notice that the hot lunch options/dates have been set up for the remainder 
of the school year (more dates will follow).  If you would like to proceed and order all your lunches “available to 
date” you can.  At any time, you may log back into your account to make changes to your orders. 

If you have any questions regarding the lunches, please contact the school at wes@spiritsd.ca.  If you have questions or 
require technical help with the Healthy Hunger website, please call their helpline at 1-800-818-6260. 
 

This option involves use of a third-party on-line scheduler. By using the service, you understand that Healthy Hunger is not affiliated 
with Ecole Warman Elementary School and that you are trusting Healthy Hunger with data you enter.  Healthy Hunger's privacy policy can 
be found at https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php 

http://www.healthyhunger.ca/
mailto:wes@spiritsd.ca
https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from your School Community Council... 
 

What an amazing school year we have had! We can’t believe that we are already saying farewell and looking forward to summer. 

Thank you to all the students, staff, families, and our wonderful community for all their support throughout the year. As we reflect on 

the past months, we remember all the fun times we had, serving hot chocolate for Carnival, our family potluck, story book walk, the 

fall dance and kicking the year off with the welcome back BBQ! Seeing all families be able to come together and have a place where 

we can celebrate each other and our differences is so special and always a goal of the school and the SCC, so thank you for making all 

our events a success!! Keep an eye out for our SCC members at the family picnic, they will be going around with a cold treat! Please, 

make note of our welcome back Bbq!! The BBQ will take place AUGUST 28 at 5-6:30! All are welcome to come meet their 

teachers, drop off supplies and enjoy a hotdog supper! We look forward to seeing everyone in fall and hope you all have an amazing 

and safe summer!!!! 

Thank you ~ Merci to Our Wonderful 

"No act of kindness, no matter how small is ever wasted" 
(Aaesop) 

 
Thank you to all family and community members who 

have donated their time to our school this year.  Be it help 
in a club, shelving library books in our school resource 

centre, reading with students, or attending a field trip as a 
chaperone...we cannot thank you enough!! 

Have a wonderful summer!! 

It is that time of year when we bid farewell to staff members who are moving on in their careers.  We have been extremely 

fortunate to have such a strong, hard-working, caring group of professionals in our school family this year and we will 

miss them so very much! Farewell and best wishes to Vonda Dozlaw, Cheryl Fortier, Gina Moir and any support staff that 

may not be continuing with us in the fall. 


